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I'm an Austrian farm girl and spent seven incredible weeks at "The Cottage". My australian trip was 
my first big trip alone and I am very happy to had a very good start with Chris and Deb.  
I shared the accommodation with the other girls, we had our own small house and everybody had 
their own bedroom. For food and drinks Deb went shopping weekly and we cooked our meals 
together every day. On our day off we were able to take the car and spend the day in Melbourne or 
do daytrips for example. 
 
The main duties were feeding the horses, rugging them and work them. Therefore, it is important to 
have previous experience with horses. Every horse has it's own character but most of them are very 
calm and I loved all of them. At the very end it was hard to say goodbye to the horses and also to all 
the people I have met. 
 
I enjoyed the unforgettable time so much and got to know a lot of nice Aussies. 
For me the ranch will always be a special time of my life and I am very happy to have met such nice 
people. 
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